
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thanks to the families who joined for 
‘Stay and Play’ after school last week. We 
look forward to welcoming more families 
over the next few Fridays. All are wel-
come. Please bring a water bottle. There 
will be free fruit for all.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We will also be looking for volunteers to 
sign up to help for 15-30 minutes at the 
Summer Fayre. We still need more people 
to help out so that the event can go 
ahead. Please speak to me or any mem-
ber of staff if you are able to help. The 
PTFA do not want to have to cancel this! 
 
We held our first reading volunteer train-
ing on Thursday 29th June and there will 
be a second session on Tuesday 11th July 
2023 at 4:30. Please speak to Ms Pass-
field, Mr Fraser, Ms Vickery or me if you 
are interested.  
 
On Friday there was a workshop for our 
Year 6 children who are moving to sec-
ondary school in September, led by Tam-
zin and Bella, from the Mental Health 
Support Team who have been working in  
 
 
 

   school for the last year.  
 
This week there were more trips happen-
ing across the school. On Monday, Year 1 
went to the Plymouth Aquarium and on 
Thursday Year 3 visited Branscombe farm 
and beach.  
 
Next week there are more trips happen-
ing across the school. On Monday, Year 2 
are going to the beach. On Thursday, Re-
ception and Year 1 will be visiting Haldon 
Forest.  On Friday Year 3 are going to the 
River Dart Country Park.  
 
On Monday, we have some Year 5 and 6 
children representing the school at the St 
Peter’s Transition choir and on Tuesday 
the whole of Year 4 will be performing in 
the Barnfield theatre.  On Wednesday 
the Year 6 children will be learning how 
to play Samba with Elfyn Jones a local 
composer, drummer and musician. 
 
We also have two more strike days on 
Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July. 
Again, the school will be partially open. 
Parents of those children who are being 
invited in will be contacted direct-
ly. Please see the recent email and DoJo 
post for more information about who is 
likely to be invited in on strike days. 
 
Volunteers needed! If parents hold a D1 
licence and are interested in helping out, 
please speak to any staff member. Keep-
ing trips as affordable as possible is very 
important to us as a school.  
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Have a lovely weekend and see you all 
next week. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
 
Elise Redman, Headteacher. 

 

On Friday 30th June, all year 5/6 classes 
have taken part in a Zoom lesson 
with Primary Futures and Maritime UK. 
We learnt about 3 different jobs, what 
their jobs entail and the skills needed if 
we were interested in a similar ca-
reer.  Their job roles included engineer-
ing, laws and regulations involved in ship-
ping in the UK, using new technology in 
shipping (including driverless boats) 
and the life of a deck officer, keeping peo-
ple on board ships safe and planning 
where they sail.  
 
It was very interesting and we had to 
guess who held which job and were able 
to ask them questions about their work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Governor Election. There is a vacancy for 
a parent or community governor on  
 
 
 

   Wynstream’s Local Governing Body. 
Please think about becoming a governor, 
or encouraging others to volunteer. 
Governors are welcomed as valued 
members of the governor team and play 
an important role; the governing body 
works together as a group, meeting at 
least once every half term. Together they 
are responsible for the monitoring and 
challenging the strategic direction of the 
school, promoting high standards of edu-
cational achievement and ensuring our 
resources are used to maximum impact.  
Training and support will be available to 
help you develop into the role. For more 
information see Class DoJo or the email 
sent to parents & carers. 
 
 
 
 
If you are a family who meet the follow-
ing criteria: 
• You are a family (at least 2 people where at 

least 1 person is either pre-birth or up to 18 
years old.) 

• You are experiencing financial hardship. 
• You need financial help to pay utility bills or 

buy food and essential items linked to food, 
warmth, and utilities for your family. 

• Not have received financial assistance from 
another source for the same reason. 

Until September you may be able to ac-
cess a small grant through Early Help to 
support with food, energy and water bills 
for household purposes, essential white 
goods such as a fridge, freezer, or cook-
ers and consideration for petrol for es-
sential journeys. To find out more con-
tact Ms Betts, Mr Fraser or Ms Redman. 
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The information below shows that 
whole school attendance for the dates 
between  6th September 2022 and 
29th June is currently 92.2%.  This is 
static versus the 92.2% attendance in-
formation reported last time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Parent lunches will take place on the 

following days for the remainder of the 

year.  

Year 6 Wednesday 12th July, 12:50 

EYFS Wednesday 19th July, 11:40. 

Advance booking is essential. Please 

see the school office for more de-

tails. Cost is £3.50 per adult. 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Wynstream Home Reading Champions 
(EYFS—Year 3)  Children being read 
with, or listened to read at home  is one 
of the most important jobs a parent  or 
carer does. We are celebrating children 
who have read at home by giving them 
a shout out.  

 

Ladybirds Class. Charlie, Leo, Boaz, 
Saffron, Ava, Deborah, Jack, Ronell, 
Eloise, Alicja, Tobi & Radek.  

Butterflies Class. Oliver & Olivia W. 

Hedgehogs Class. Elsie, London, Parker, 
Kason, Kelle, Ava, Blue, Mia & Rosie. 

Squirrels Class. Lucas Chloe, Ella, Lottie, 
Ore, Rafael & Shreya. 

Foxes Eliza, Henry, Nicola, Freddie, 
Freya, Dudley & Ola. 

Kingfishers Class.  Amelia, Niranjan & 
Jacob. 

Woodpeckers Class. Poppy & Hannah. 
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As we work through celebrating our 5 
school values and nominated British Val-
ues,  our teachers this week have nomi-
nated a pupil in their class who has 
demonstrated any one of our 5 values. 

Congratulations to the children who have 
been nominated.  

For more information about our school 
values, vision and ethos please visit our 
website or click here. 

 

Congratulations to: 

EYFS  

Vinnie Winterburn & Deborah Ayeboyin 

Year 1  

Rosie Corcutt & Preston Simmons 

Year 2  

Bradley Walsh & Tommy Hardy 

Year 3  

Ted Blackmore & Freddie-Joe Watts 

Year 4  

Rafael Heath & Quinlin Buckley 

Year 5  

William Raynor & Lexi Way 

Year 6  

Keelan Arthurs & Bethany Warner 

Please see page 5 to see the artwork for 
which Bethany Warner has been nominat-
ed. 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations, and really well done 
to everyone. Examples of some of the 
nominations this week include: 

Resilience 

After initially not wanting to join in dur-
ing an activity on our trip, this pupil de-
cided to show great resilience and give 

it a go! He ended the day with a big 
smile on his face and a sense of 

achievement as a result - well done for 
giving it a go. 

Curiosity & Aspiration 

This Year 6 pupil has really been think-
ing about her art in the last 2 sessions, 
especially the textures and effects. She 
makes a real effort in all areas of her 

learning. Well done! 

 

Fundraising link for Szymon. We would 
like to share with you the GoFundMe 
link to help fundraise for the European 
Kickboxing Championship in Turkey in 
August 2023. Thank you for your sup-
port  

https://gofund.me/64fdda4e 
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https://www.wynstreamprimary.org.uk/vision-values-aims
https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fgofund.me%2f64fdda4e&c=E,1,tDZp-dSQh_zKvRHD3KPbqErEX6CjpFcng-1Zv-iLyV9dO5Z9STVCMq3nzfEGYYe0-KKMJybjywRi3Vch9KbV2_gx3Ncb1PidvskZM9fltg,,&typo=1
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Bethany used oil pastels in one art lesson to complete an image in the middle of 

the paper to look like the complete picture, the following lesson was water colour 

wash to design a background then use black paper cut outs to collage a silhouette. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Key School Dates; 

Fathers Stay & Play—Fridays after school 
until the end of term. 

Year 2 Trip to Exmouth—Monday 3rd July 

Year 4 trip to Barnfield Theatre—Tuesday 
4th July. 

Strike Day—Wednesday 5th July. 

EYFS & Year 1 Trip to Haldon Forest. Thurs-
day 6th July. 

Strike Day—Friday 7th July. 

Year 3 trip to River Dart Country Park. Fri-
day 7th July. 

Year 5 Escot Park Trip— Tuesday 11th July. 

Year 6 Parent lunches—Wednesday 12th 
July. 

Year 2 Trip to Bristol Zoo—Wednesday 
12th July. 

Summer Fair —Friday 14th July, 3:10 until 
5pm. 

 

 
 

   Year 6 Residential in Okehampton—
Wed 19th July to Thurs 20th July 2023. 

Governors Assembly. Thursday 20th Ju-
ly, 2pm. 

Summer holiday—Last day of school is 
Thursday 20th July 2023. School re-
opens on Wednesday 6th September 
2023. 

 

Wynstream Primary School Term dates 
for 2023-24 can be found by clicking 
here.  
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https://www.wynstreamprimary.org.uk/term-dates2


Wynstream Summer 

Fayre—Friday 14th July 



Wynstream Summer 

Fayre—Friday 14th July 



Exeter Kerala Community 

Sports Day 1st July. 



Wonford Welcome! 

Every Saturday. 


